
 

Health and Safety letter 

Tuesday 12th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Several Parents/Carers expressed their concerns about the parking situation outside 
school this morning. This included: cars mounting kerbs; children being dropped off in 
the middle of the road; and a gridlock of cars trying to pass each other in opposite 
directions. All which created a dangerous environment for our children.    

 

To support the safety of all children, we are asking our families to adopt a voluntary 
one-way system at the start and end of each school day.   

 

The one-way system means cars enter towards school on Bendigo Road and exit via 
Selso Road. By adopting this system, all children are being kept as safe as possible.  
This system also enables supports access to the area for emergency services. I would 
like to thank you in advance for your support with this and accepting that keeping 
children safe is the responsibility of everyone. 

 

Please refer to the image below for how the voluntary one-way system should work. 
The red arrows indicate your way towards school via Bywell Road and Bendigo Road. 
The blue arrows indicate your exit after drop-off, down Selso Road, right on to Rumble 
Road and back towards Bywell Road. This system should be used at all times. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ms Z Adam 

Head Teacher 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


